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Dear Sarah 

I hope you are well. 

Following the conclusion of the Gosport inquest last week, we are preparing to put our live 
complaints back to the PPC so that they can decide whether any should be closed or adjourned 
further pending the outcome of the GCM procedure/further investigation. We will be writing to 
all of the registrants involved to explain the position to them. 

It would be very helpful if you could let me know if you have any idea of the GMC’s current 
timescale for its final hearing. 

Also, do you have a copy of the narrative verdict of the inquest that you could let me have? 
Please don’t worry if that’s not possible, I will go direct to the coroner otherwise. 

If you would like any further information from the NMC please do not hesitate to ask. I will 
keep you informed of developments. 

Finally, on a different point, we are still waiting for the final judgement in the McNicholas 
case. As soon as we receive it I will forward it to you. 

Regards 

Clare 

Clare Strickland 

Senior lawyer (hearings) 

In-house legal team 

First Floor 

Centrium 

61 Aldwych 

London 

WC2B 4AE 


